
Energy-efficient  holiday
lights available at TDPUD
Truckee Donner Public Utility District this season will again
swap out old, incandescent holiday lights for free energy
efficient LED holiday lights for its customers.

The LED holiday light exchange begins Nov. 20 at 8am and will
continue while supplies last.

Customers are asked to bring in a copy of their current TDPUD
electric  bill  along  with  up  to  three  strands  of  old
incandescent holiday lights. The TDPUD will replace them with
your choice of up to 60 feet of warm white or multicolor LED
lights.

These energy-efficient holiday lights can save between 80-98
percent  on  energy  costs  versus  the  old-style  incandescent
lights. They also look great.

For more information, call 530.587.3896.
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